
Reporting a positive covid test during whit half term 

If your child develops one of the key covid symptoms on Saturday 
22nd May or Sunday 23rd May 2021 and subsequently takes a PCR 
test that gives a positive result, then we need you to report the 
positive result to the email address 
covid19@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

With the following information: 

 The name of your child (who has tested positive and attends St 
Paul’s CE Primary) 

 Name of their class and class teacher 
 Date when your child was last in school 
 Symptoms that were being displayed and the date they started 
 The date the test was taken 
 The date of the positive test 

The key covid symptoms are: 

 a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your 
chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature) 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more 
than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if 
you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means 
you've noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things 
smell or taste different to normal 

If we need to inform families of the need to isolate we would inform 
you via the school spider email system. 

Thank-you for your help and support in this matter. 
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